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Recently Deceased 

Tony Mullally  

Aiden Kelly  

Lilly Duffy  

Doreen Dunne 

Terence Doyle  

Paddy Spellman  

Patricia Furey  

Kathleen O’Leary  

Bernadette Kelleher  

 

Anniversaries  

Michael Barr 

Sarah Friel 

Thomas Mc Loughlin  

Sheila O’Brien  

Frank Murphy 

Aindreas Mc Entee 

John Mc Vicker 

James & Aisling Barrett 

Andrew Mc Hugh  

May Flood 

Thomas Grimes 

Christy O’Hanlon 

Carmel Dalton  

Ita Mullally  

Sean Carroll 

Alice Glover  

Margaret Boyce  

Christy Brady  
May they rest in peace. 

 
 
  

FAMILY MASS  

OUR NEXT FAMILY MASS WILL 
TAKE PLACE HERE ON SUNDAY 16TH 
JAN 
ALL PARENTS WITH YOUNG 
CHILDREN ARE ESPECIALLY 
WELCOME TO JOIN US  

 

St. Jude the Apostle 
Lourdes Pilgrimage in 
association with Marian 
Pilgrimages  
 
8th - 13th June 2011 
€679 
Grande Hotel Moderne - 
fully inclusive 5 nights 
Departing from Dublin 
Spiritual Director  
Fr Gregory O’Brien P.P. 
Contact St.Judes Parish 
Office  
01-4600127 to reserve your 
place. 

 

TAX CLAIM FORMS REMINDER  
Reminder to send back your Tax 
Claim Forms – anyone who has 
contributed €250 or more in the 
Tax year ended 31

st
 December 

2010 and is paying TAX under the 
PAYE system can at no further 
cost to themselves allow the 
parish as a Registered Charity 
claim back the tax paid on their 
contributions. Copies of forms 
were sent to all homes in the 
parish with the Christmas 
Timetable or you can pick up a 
copy in the Church Porch or 
Parish Office. 
 

 
 
 

Correction to Contact Details for 
Fr. Thomas Kiernan on Parish 
Calendar  Phone Number should 

read 4945204 and not 4545204 

as stated apologies to all 
concerned. 

 
Many thanks to all who have sent 
back their Christmas Dues  
Envelopes may be handed into 
the Parish Office or Sacristy or 
left in the Wall safes at rear of 
Church . 
 
 

CHAIR FITNESS CLASSES 

FOR LADIES 

Exercise to music that you 

can do while seated in a 

chair. 

Feeling stiff? Feeling Sore? 

Trouble standing up? 

Want your independence 

back? 

Why not come along to one 

of our courses. 

Starting Tuesday 11th 

January. Classes commence 

1.30. 

Wellington Scout Hall, Close 

to Orwell Shops. 

Improve your mobility, 

Reduce Stress and enjoy 
company of friends. 
Tea and biscuits served 

aftesrwards. 

10 classes for only 60euro 

HOW MUCH BETTER WOULD YOU 

LIKE TO FEEL! 

Come along or call Martin 

for details at 085 1328016 

 

 

INFORMATION NIGHT 

Bethany Bereavement Support 

Group 

Place:St. Mary’s Room, St. Pius X 

 Church Templeogue Parish 

Date: Wednesday 19th January 

2011 

Time: 7:30pm 

Hosted: 

Anne Butler & Winnie Keogh  

      

The Bethany Bereavement 

Support Group is a voluntary 

parish based ministry which aims 

to help the bereaved and grieving. 

 

The Information Night is open to 

everyone, especially those 

interested in becoming a Bethany 

member (a person who helps the 

bereaved through listening) or 

someone who has been bereaved 

and is interested in learning more 

about Bethany. 

Bethany Support Groups support 

the bereaved in four main ways: 

One to one support at a drop in 

centre 

Group sessions at a drop in centre 

Home visits 

Telephone support 

For more information on Bethany 

visit www.bethany.ie 
 


